Jim Lewis, Principal

Buncombe County Schools Board of Education 175 Bingham Road Asheville, NC, 28806

Dear BOE Members:

June 13, 2022

After consideration of services provided by our current bank, Truist, and the services offered by First Citizens Bank; we find that the services offered by First Citizens Bank more closely meet the needs of Charles D. Owen Middle School. We request that approval be granted for us to change banks from Truist to First Citizens Bank.

Our plan is to process the change as soon as possible, so that we can begin using the First Citizens Bank account on July 15th.

Sincerely,

Jim Lewis, Principal

Lilac Rain Thompson, Bookkeeper

cdoms.buncombeschools.org Fax: (828) 686-7938